
       

Report of the Town Manager    
June 12th, 2023    

   
    

1. Financial Updates-     

a. We are in the process of issuing supplemental tax bills through the Assessor’s 

Office. This should help bring in additional revenue to close out FY23.  

2. Personnel Updates-     

a. No personnel changes at this time.  

3. Project Updates-     

a. The Old Murdock restoration will officially be kicking off this week as the 

contractor begins to mobilize to the site.  

b. Lane painting on Central Street is complete.  

c. Beech Street cleanup will continue in the coming month, we are waiting on an 

official remediation plan from the LSP for contaminated soil removal.  

d. We have received our new Police Cruiser from last year’s Capital Improvement 

Plan after waiting out an 8 month delay.  

e. The Fire Station working group continues to meet and will have an update for 

the BoS at an upcoming meeting.  

f. The Town Hall Cupola restoration is complete. The remaining budget will 

allow for the structure to be illuminated at light as planned.  

g. A meeting was held with an architect to beginning the process for the Town 

Hall East Elevation Restoration as approved at the recent annual town meeting.  

h. Winchendon has been selected as part of the Massachusetts Broadband Institute 

Digital Equity Planning Program! Great work by all involved, include Linda 

Daigle who spearheaded this effort as part of her special project assignment.  

4. Miscellaneous Updates –    

a. The grand opening for the Robinson Broadhurst Foundation Performing Arts 

Amphitheater at Winchendon Community Park was a great success. Thank you 

to all of our volunteers and town employees that worked so hard to organize and 

execute the event.   


